Minutes of the meeting of the

Welney Archive and Social History Committee

of the Welney Parish Council held in the Parish Hall, Welney

on Friday 3rd November, 2006 at 8.00 p.m.

Present:
Cllrs.Ken Goodger, (Parish Council; Chairman) and Mark Brown, Mrs. Christine Bray, Mr.Terry Copeman,  Mr.Derek Levesley and the Parish Council Clerk, Pat Copeman.

Cllr.Goodger thanked everyone for attending and welcomed Mr.Terry Copeman to the Committee.

1. Apologies for absence


Apologies for absence were received from Mr.T. Bray. 

2.  The Minutes of the meeting held on 22nd August, 2006 (having been circulated) were approved and signed by the Chairman as a correct record of the meeting,

3.  Matters Arising,

The question of accidental insurance cover for the equipment which the committee had purchased was raised and the Clerk confirmed that she was taking this up with the Insurance Company.

4. Arrangements for Social Evening on 10th November, 2006-


The Clerk confirmed that some Posters had been put up in and around the Village

and Mr. Levesley and Cllr.Brown took further copies to display.  She also confirmed that she had spoken to Mr.Smith of Tydd St.Mary who had confirmed that he would be attending with his display of Ice Skates, photographs etc.

Mr. Levesley would be preparing  a DVD of a Cycle ride around Welney, together with film of various Galas, and Cllr.Goodger would be preparing a DVD of Life on the Farm filmed in the 1960’s in Croft and Stockyard Farms. Welney.

There would also be a display showing on the screen of some of the photographs

already included in the archive.

There was then a discussion regarding refreshments for the evening and it was agreed to have red and white wine, fruit juice, various cheese, crackers, grapes etc.

Background music would be playing and committee members would wear name  badges.

5  Future Meetings.

Several suggestions were made for a speaker for future meetings and it was agreed that in future we must check that speakers were available before advertising the  date of the meeting.  Suggestions were Mr.Ian Smith of the Drainage Board, Mr. Mike Petty, Mr. Bill Smith from Upwell.  It was agreed that the next meeting could possibly be late March/April to fit in with the publication of the Welney News so that it could be advertised.


It was also agreed that the next meeting of the committee would be held in the  New Year.
.

There being no further business the Chairman thanked everyone for attending  and declared the meeting closed at 9.00  p.m.

Signed ............................................................Chairman   Dated …………………………………………….

